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Workshop:  

Health, leadership and trust in research institutions 
The responsibilities of academic institutions, funding agencies and journal publishers/editors 

 

Abstract: 

The workshop will address the following question in an interdisciplinary context: How should 
university departments and research institutes safeguard and develop the health (in technical, 
ethical and psychological senses) of research groups, the leadership of group leaders, and research-
stakeholders’ trust in research? In particular, what recommendations should we make to the 
University of Heidelberg and to the Max Planck Society, to funding agencies, and to journal 
publishers/editors? And what could early stage scientists learn from this discussion for their 
individual careers? 

Participants are invited to contribute with short presentations (approximately 15 minutes). The 
syllabus with topics for presentations will be provided soon. Further topics can be suggested to the 
instructor of the workshop by 21th November 2018.  

 

Target group: 20 graduate students (Master and PhD) and early stage postdoctoral fellows of all 
disciplines (sciences and humanities) 

Instructor:  Sir Philip Campbell PhD 
  Editor-in-Chief, Springer Nature / Editor emeritus, Nature 

Inaugural Springer Nature Visiting Professor, Winter term 2018-19 
For registration, suggestions and questions, please contact Sophia Brade: 
brade@mk.uni-heidelberg.de  

Dates:   Thursday, 29 November 2018, 10am – 5pm 
  Tuesday, 4 December 2018, 10am – 5pm 

Room:   Marsilius-Kolleg, INF 130.1, 2nd floor, Seminarraum 2 
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